Nicole LeRoy

From: Nathan Duval

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:53 PM

To: Nicole LeRoy; Robert Comstock; Jeremy Talbott
Cc: Kate Huber

Subject: RE: Temporary land use permit application

Thanks Nicole. We have no objections to this request. As stated, it is part of the continuation/completion of the project
on S. Harbor. Sea Otter was identified in the contract as a suitable lay-down & storage area.

Nathan Duval | Assistant City Manager - Capital Facilities Director - City of Valdez | Office (907) 835-5478 Ext. 1| Mobile (907)
202-0683 | Fax (907) 835-5574 | EMAIL: nduval@valdezak.gov

From: Nicole LeRoy

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:49 PM

To: Nathan Duval <NDuval@ValdezAK.Gov>; Robert Comstock <RComstock@ValdezAK.Gov>; Jeremy Talbott
<JTalbott@ValdezAK.Gov>

Cc: Kate Huber <KHuber@ValdezAK.Gov>

Subject: Temporary land use permit application

Hi all,

We received the attached temporary land use permit application for construction staging yard at 226 S Harbor Drive (sea
otter) from Pruhs Construction. The requested use is in conjunction with the continuation and finalization of the S
Harbor repaving project. We wanted to solicit your comments on the proposed use before bringing the application
before P&Z and City Council.

Thank you,

Nicole

Nicole LeRoy
Planning Technician

City of Valdez — Planning Department
@ 907.834.3427 | X4 nleroy@valdezak.gov




